
 
 

 
 
Dr. Sanjay V. Khare,               October 1

st
, 2018 

Professor and Chair 
Department of Physics and Astronomy  
The University of Toledo 

Toledo, OH 43606-3390 

Dear Professor Khare, 

It gives me great pleasure to write to you to express gratitude for your efforts to make our 

Ohio-Region Section of the American Physical Society (OSAPS) meeting last week 

possible. In the name of the OSAPS Executive Committee I would like to extend my thanks 

to you and your department. 

We found the University of Toledo and your Department of Physics and Astronomy 

extremely welcoming. Many thanks to the meeting organizers, Dr. Ellingson and Dr. 

Podrza, and all the faculty, staff and students whom have made us fill welcomed and have 

put in the time and effort to make this meeting successful. As the 2018-2019 Chair of the 

Ohio-region Section of the APS, and on behalf of our Executive Committee, I want to tell 

you that we have developed a special appreciation for meetings that have been well run. 

The choices that the local organizers have to make with respect to topics, speakers, and 

facilities are critical to the success of the OSAPS conferences. The University of Toledo 

meeting was very well organized and run. We got to meet and hear from outstanding 

researchers both from the University of Toledo, as well as from the larger physics 

community. The more than 75 published abstracts are testament of the valuable 

contribution of this meeting to physics in our region. 

Thank you again for agreeing to welcome our meeting to your Department. We owe you a 

debt of gratitude. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Petru S. Fodor 

2018-2019 Chair, Ohio-region Section of APS 
Physics Department, Cleveland State University 

Phone: (216) 523 7520 

Email: p.fodor@csuohio.edu 

 


